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September 1, 1993 

"BACK TO SCHOOL SPECIALn ON WPSC RADIO AT WILLIAM PATERSON COLLEGE 

"Night Talk," a public affairs program heard Mondays at 8 p.m. 

on the radio station of William Paterson College, WPSC (88.7 FM), 

will present a "Back to School Special" on September 13. 

WPC President Arnold Speert will join program hosts Richard 

Ross, Kristine Novak and Kevin Serio to discuss college matters and 

upcoming campus events, and to welcome the freshman class. 

Other featured guests will be George McCloud, dean of the School 

of the Arts and Communication, and Anthony Maltese, chair of the 

college's Department of Communication. They will preview the 

unveiling of Hobart Hall, the campus' newly renovated and expanded 

communication building. 

Listeners are encouraged to call in during the program with 

their questions about the 1993-94 school year. The phone number is 

(201) 595-2738. 

Now in its third year, "Night Talk" focuses on political issues, 

consumer interests, Passaic County news and WPC campus events. 

Recently, the student-produced show expanded to a one-hour format. 
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